
 

 

Wednesday, March 25, 2020 

9-10:30 am 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

All parents and students are invited to 
attend!   

 

Open to all students 

who will be 5 on or 

before September 1, 

2020. 

Please bring: 

 Student’s original birth 
certificate – NO COPIES 

 Proof of residency 
 Parent’s ID 

The following information will be 

given: 

 What Kindergarteners need to 

know 

 Registration process 

You will also take a school tour. 


